
 

 

 

 
 

Newsletter Editor Joni Lueck  

SUMMER 

  Roll out those hazy, crazy, lazy days of summer, with soda and 

pretzels and beer…Ah summer!  

  It has been hot! It is a bit more challenging to find a cool place to 

horseback ride but oh it’s so worth it.  

  Many of my friends have been riding 4th of July Pass on a regular 

basis. It is off limits to motorized traffic, easy to get to off I-90 and 

lots of trailer parking. Much of the riding is in the big stands of 

Doug fir and cedar trees up there and the ground is not rocky or 

uneven. You do need to pack water for your animals. 

  Another popular place has been Anton Peak over in Washington, 

not far from Dr. Peters’ vet practice. Logging roads and some 

steady climbing offer a good workout with  good trailer parking. 

  Another place deep in the woods is off Twete Road up Bernard 

Peak. It has a great lookout over Lake Pend Oreille and Farragut 

Park. There are many trails in there for many hours of riding. 

  Blue Creek Rec. Area is close to town right off I-90. It is easy to 

get to and offers some climb to it and  great views of Lake Coeur 

d’Alene. The Yellowstone Road can be quite dusty right now but 

the parking is good. Pack water for your animals. The trails are 

well-marked and wide and safe on this BLM managed land. 

  So with the many established horse trails around Coeur d’Alene, 

what are you waiting for? We live in a beautiful part of the 

country.  You can check out the www.pbch.org web site and go to 

maps/directions to find these riding spots. 

  Have fun at the Kootenai County Fair coming up later this month. 

There are some other interesting horse-related events such as cow 

penning, cowboy dressage,  horse packing and horse trail obstacles 

as well as gaming events to name a few in and around town.  

 

 
2015 PBCH Officers, board members and public lands 

liasion contact information: 

Jerry Shriner, president, 667-2949 ;   

Dan Trevithick, vice-pres. 691-3823;  

 Kathy Baker, secretary, 819-3252; and  

 Stan Smith,  treasurer, 755-4490. 

Board members: Bob Funke 660-7919; 

 Bill Clarke 687-1968;  

Ray Heilman 772-7301;  and  

Karen Kimball 772-2434. 

Jill Reineccius, public lands liasion 660-5549 

 

PBCH, P.O. Box 1903, Hayden, ID 83835.     

 

Classified Ads 

 
Free to good home. 6 y/o Appy gelding. Hasn’t been used 

for a few years. Contact Debbie Samovar 

dsamovar@gmail.com 

 

Used Admiral Refrigerator/freezer, beige, 18.4 cu. Feet. 

Good condition. $100. Also black metal fire pit never 

been used. Good for a backyard. $75. Also 2012 Razr and 

2014 Arctic Cat ATVs. Both in great condition.      Call 

Joni 659-9066. Also looking for used saddle for big 

Appy with mutton withers. Thanks.  
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Red Ives work Party July 10-12 

By Karen Kimball 
Jim and I left for Red Ives on Wednesday afternoon and got up 
there about 9:00 pm.  Got the horses out and fed, had a little 
dinner and to bed.  Next morning saddled up to clear Copper 
Ridge.  Just before we started out a fire crew crossed the bridge 
and then two helicopters landed with supplies.  There were small 
fires around Avery and Bacon Lake they were putting out.  We 
started up the trail watching the helicopters land and take off 
most of the morning and the were done by around noon.  We were 
in the saddle by 9:30 and didn't take a lunch.  I told Jim the trail 
probable wouldn't be too bad and we would be back early.  He cut 
and I helped cleared, until we finally turned back and road out.  
We didn't even make it to the top, close, and got back to camp at 
4:00.  Needless to say, I was wrong, and we were hungry.  A 
margarita and a dip in the river sure felt good.  The horses 
enjoyed the cool water, it was quite warm on that day. 
Shriners, Harpers, Ray and Lori then showed up to do clearing the 
next day.  On Friday morning we split up, Shriners, Jim and I went 
up Line Cr. while  Alan, Jesica with their two kids, and Ray 
Heilman and Lori Jenkins rode out to Broken Elbow.  By about 3 
we met near the top.  Heading off the mountain we reached camp 
around 5 with rumblings of thunder headed our way.  Andersons 
and Kim and Steve Bishop had gotten into camp to help for the 
weekend.  We had planned on a BBQ but didn't quite make it 
before the lightning started and the rain came down, hard for at 
least 3 hours.     Next morning Jim and I had to head home.  Rain 
had let up for awhile but I understand it was a wet weekend.  
Harpers and Ray and Lori headed home also.  A little more work 
was done by the remaining crew.  One of the wettest weekends I 
can remember up on the Joe.   

Thank you everyone for showing up and helping.  A lot of work 

was done. 

Red Ives work party 

 

    

Jerry Shriner work to clear trail at Red Ives work party last month. 

Photo by Karen Kimball.  
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  Information Corner                                                     Newsletter Editor Joni Lueck 659-9066 or jklhorserider@gmail.com  

   Please go to www.pbch.org and print out 2015 membership form and mail in. Please  email Stan Smith, treasurer sdsmith7566@yahoo.com 

to determine if you are current on your membership.  

   2016 Calendars now available. These make great Christmas gifts: $20. A great deal for you and the club. This year’s prizes will be 11 - $500 

gift cards and a grand prize of a $6000 gift card. 

  On Loan: The club has a Decker pack saddle and boxes it will loan out to members. 

   Remember to get your PBCH membership card which is good for 10% discount at the North 40 Store. Get it from treasurer Stan Smith. 

Life Flight memberships.  The yearly dues are $45 for BCHI members.  Cindi Richardson has membership applications. Her phone number is 

699-3116. Important to have in case of med evac emergency in mountains during trail riding or other events.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Calendar of Events 
 

August 19  3rd Wednesday PBCH Meeting. Socialize 6:30 meeting starts 7 p.m. 6360 4th St. in Dalton Gardens City Hall. See you there.  

 

Upcoming fun rides Blue Creek and 4th of July Pass Area. Dates to be determined. Trail bosses needed.  

 

September 12  Saturday Dalton Garden City Picnic volunteer project. Need volunteers. Had a great turnout last summer to help with this 

volunteer project. Trail boss Karen Kimball. 772-2434. 

 

 Ride and camp Heyburn State Park. Members with guests. Need trail boss. Date to be determined.  

 

October 3   Saturday Steak Ride Linscott Ranch. Canceled  

 

October 17 PBCH meeting 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Members can get their clippers sharpened with H&H Knife Sharpening. Phone 509-951-0724. They have donated and given demos to PBCH.  

chapter in the past.  
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